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I support this Measure.  As a hunter I've questioned the of abuse of Oregon's wildlife 

trapping. Such as the trapping of bobcats where hunters recruit their family members 

to apply for, and obtain trapping tags for the sole purpose of increasing their fur 

harvest quantities for the season.  Although legal, there is obvious excess which the 

State Fish and Wildlife Commision may want to consider.  Visiting any fur trade sale 

will raise eyebrows where some hunters (AKA sellers) clearly have 'a lot of furs' to 

sell.  


